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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

Wednesday 16th November 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,          

 

Re: Year 6 trip to Lewisham Hospital – Tuesday 6th December 2022 

 

Children in Year 6 will be visiting Lewisham Hospital on 6th December to sing carols in the Elderly Care 

Ward. We will be walking to Ladywell Fields, leaving school after lunch and returning to school before the 

end of the school day. 

 

Year 6 would like to take some simple gifts to the Elderly Care Ward when we visit, so any donations of 

the following items would be gratefully received: 

 

• Toothbrushes 

• Small hand creams 

• Flannels 

• Small toiletries 

• Pens, notepads etc. 

• Anything else that will fit into a small gift bag!  

 

We are looking for one or two parents to volunteer to join us on this trip. If you would like to accompany 

the class, please respond on ParentPay to let us know.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Christine Graham 

Headteacher 
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